
Addendum 2 

LA01/2020/0957/F 
 

1.0 Update 

 

1.1 NI Water responded to a consultation request on 12th October 
2020.  This provided comment in relation to water and sewage 
services.   The following condition is recommended: 
 
‘Within 6 months of the date of this decision a Sewage Adoption 
Agreement should be agreed in writing with Northern Ireland 
Water.’ 
 
Reason:  In the interests of public health.’ 

 
3.0     Recommendation  

3.1 That the Committee note the contents of this Addendum and agree 

with the recommendation to approve the proposed development in 

accordance with paragraph 1.1 of the Planning Committee report.  

 


